
City of Shelton Board of Zoning Appeals 
54 Hill Street, Shelton, Connecticut 

 

 

August 19, 2019 

 

To City/Town Clerk, 

 

Please note that the August 20, 2019 Zoning Board of Appeals hearing has been 

canceled since the applicant withdrew his application over the weekend. The next ZBA 

Hearing will take place as scheduled on Tuesday, September 21, 2019, at 7:30 P.M. 
 

 

  

 
                                                                                                                           by   Tina M. Kelly, Clerk 

                                                                                              for   PHILIP JONES, SECRETARY 

             SHELTON BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:   Chairman Edmund Conklin 

        Vice-Chairman Phillip Cavallaro, Sr. 

        Commissioner Linda Adanti 

        Commissioner James Orazietti 

        Commissioner/Secretary Philip J. Jones 

        Commissioner Bryan Vasser 

        Zoning Enforcement Officer 

Planning and Zoning Commission 

   Wetland Enforcement Officer 

Conservation Commission 

Building Inspector 

Corporation Counsel 

Fire Marshal 

Webmaster 

 

 


